
‘Learning from each other – achieving together’ 
‘At Swindon Village we learn from each other and achieve together by being kind, being respectful and being the best we can be.’ 

 

                         
 
 
 
 

 
12th June 2020 

Re: Year 6 Transitions to Secondary Schools 

Dear Parents, 

As your child is now entering their last month and a bit of Primary School I’m sure you are now turning your 

attention to Secondary School, and the transition arrangements they are providing. Most of our feeder 

Secondary Schools have now allocated the week beginning 13th July as their Transition week. Government 

guidance still remains that ‘bubbles/groups’ of children are not allowed to mix with other ‘bubbles/groups’. 

Therefore, once your child has attended their transition day they will need to remain at home, meaning that 

Tuesday 7th July (Group A) or Friday 10th July (Group B) will be the last Primary School Days for your child. 

What if my child’s transition day is before the week commencing 13th July?  

If your child’s transition day is before the week of 13th July, then the same rules will apply. Your child will need 

to remain at home for 7 days before returning to school.  

What will the last few days of Primary School be like? 

We do not want to promise anything just yet but needless to say the Year 6 team are busy making plans for 

your child’s last week at Primary School, a party-style day is a given though. Once the ‘finer-details’ are 

confirmed your class teacher will email you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. Mills, Head Teacher 


